
 
 

2nd April 2014 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

This will be the final Newsletter for the Spring Term.  Once again, thank you for your commitment and 
involvement in supporting your children at Fishergate School.  This partnership makes such a difference. 

School Website 

 
We’re very excited to announce the launch of our new school website.  You can find us @: fishergateschool.com.  
We hope you like our new look, we’ve had lots of fun putting the website together.  The children became web 
designers too by designing pictures and patterns to represent what is important to us at Fishergate.  
Congratulations to Scarlett Shaw (Early Year), Edie Millington (Mr Pennington’s class) Ashna Tamang (Mrs 
Dibden’s class) Edie Carter (Miss Teale/Mrs Ekers class) and Jack Davies (Mrs Engleman’s class).  All of these 
children created a winning entry for our website competition and their designs can be viewed by visiting the 
home page of our website.  We really hope you enjoy our website where you can find out what topic your child is 
learning about in their phase, what events are coming up, newsletters, term dates, what the school council have 
been up to, Friends of Fishergate and lots of other useful information!!! 

 
Lost Property 
Don’t forget to take a look!! All un-named items will be displayed in the lower hall after school 
Wednesday 2nd and Thursday 3rd April.  All unclaimed items will be donated to charity, and will no 
longer be in school after Easter! 

 
Final assembly will be 9am on Thursday and will be led by Mrs Dibden’s class.  We will also be saying 
goodbye to children who will be leaving Fishergate Primary School.   Reminder that term ends at 
2.30pm on Thursday 3rd April.  Friday 4th April is a Training Day when all staff are preparing for the new 
Primary Curriculum which comes into place in September 2014. 

Term starts again on Tuesday 22nd April 
 
I wish you all a really good Easter break!! 
 
Best wishes 
 
Andy Herbert 
(Headteacher) 
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